
 

NJ DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION 
CONTAMINATED SITE REMEDIATION AND REDEVELOPMENT 
DIVISION OF REMEDIATION MANAGEMENT  
OFFICE OF BROWNFIELD & COMMUNITY REVITALIZATION 

Notice of Deadline Extension for Submission of BDA Applications for BDA Designation 
Brownfield & Contaminated Site Remediation Act, NJSA 58:10B-1 et seq. 

The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection (Department) is extending the 
deadline for submission of Brownfield Development Area (BDA) applications for BDA 
designation. The original submission deadline was April 30, 2024. The new deadline is July 
31, 2024. 

The Department is accepting BDA applications for BDA designation for the purpose of 
promoting remediation and redevelopment in communities and neighborhoods affected by 
multiple brownfield sites. 

A hybrid training session on BDA applications was held on January 30, 2024. A recording of this 
training is available on the Department's website at https://dep.nj.gov/srp/brownfields/bda/. 
Completed BDA applications may be submitted to bdaapp@dep.n.gov. You can learn more 
about the BDA Application at the Department’s next hybrid Brownfield Quarterly Roundtable 
Meeting on April 10, 2024, from 9:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. in the Public Hearing Room located at 
401 East State Street, Trenton, NJ 08625. 

If you need assistance with the BDA application, please email us at bdaapp@dep.nj.gov or call 
us at 609-984-1790. 

 
The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection is dedicated to protecting New Jersey’s 
environment and public health. The agency prioritizes addressing climate change, protecting New 
Jersey’s water, revitalizing its communities, and managing and promoting its natural and historic 
resources. 
 
For the most recent information, follow the DEP on Twitter @NewJerseyDEP, Facebook 
@newjerseydep, Instagram @nj.dep, and LinkedIn @newjerseydep, or visit www.nj.gov/dep. 
Follow Commissioner LaTourette on Twitter and Instagram @shawnlatur. 
Like and Follow DEP 

     
  

 


